
CONSERVATION AND INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION

TOWN OF DEEP RIVER, CONNECTICUT

Town Hall                 174 Main Street              Deep River, Connecticut 06417

A special meeting of the Deep River Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission held on
Tuesday, August 14, 2012 at the Deep River Town Hall was called to order at 6:49 p.m. by Vice
Chairman Tomlinson. Members present:  Susan Board, John Dube, Ron Larsen, Michael
Tomlinson, Alternate/WEO Mark Reyher, and Alternate Tanner Steeves.  Absent: George Atwood,
Carol Libby, Alan Miezejeski. Also present: Roger Nemergut and Reed Brookes. Vice Chairman
Mike Tomlinson was Acting Chairman for the meeting. The alternates were seated for absent
members. 

Arthur Brookes Sons, Inc., Parcel “A”, Plattwood Industrial Park (Map 38, Lot 6B): An application
was received at the August 14, 2012 meeting from Arthur Brookes Sons, Inc. for the purpose of
construction of a driveway with culvert for access to a new 60' x 60' industrial building and
supporting utilities on property currently owned by M & M Enterprises of Deep River, Inc.  A site
walk was held immediately prior to this meeting.  The purpose of this meeting was to determine if
the activity is considered a significant or non-significant activity.  Members present indicated that
they felt that the proposed activity would not be considered a significant activity.  A motion was
made by Susan Board and seconded by John Dube that the proposed application is not a
signification activity.  (6-0) Voted Unanimously. A motion was made by Susan Board and
seconded by Tanner Steeves to accept the application as a regulated non-significant activity. (6-0)
Voted Unanimously.  Possible action on the application will be considered at the next regular
meeting scheduled for September 13. 2012. 

A motion was made by Susan Board and seconded by Tanner Steeves to adjourn the meeting at
6:52 p.m. (6-0) Voted Unanimously. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Nancy J. Howard 
Recording Secretary 
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